
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear <Patient Name>, 
 
As a valued patient, I want to make sure you’re still hearing your best. 
 
I know you are wearing some of the best hearing aids available. I also know that over 
time, your hearing may change. 

Because of this, I’d like to invite you in to our office to discuss your hearing aid 
performance. If we discover that you could be hearing better, we may be able to  
re-program your current hearing aids through a program called FLEX:UPGRADE™. 
 
It could make a world of difference for you by: 
• Improving speech clarity 
• Reducing background noise 
• Allowing easier phone listening in both ears 
• Wirelessly connecting to your iPod, cell phone or TV 
 
There’s no cost to try this out. And, in the long run, it could end up saving you money 
and keeping you hearing your best for years to come. 
 
Give me a call today at xxx-xxx-xxxx to schedule your free re-check. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Name 
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